OPM Academic Alliance Schools Open House

The Office of Personnel Management (OPM) signed a memorandum of understanding with 11
academic institutions to create the Federal Employee Education Alliance. Federal employees and
their spouses and dependents can take advantage of reduced tuition rates through this alliance.
DHS invites you to attend an Open House featuring members from all of the alliance schools on
Monday, May 8. Webinar presentations will be available.

The Open House will cover the various degree programs available, provide an opportunity to
speak with members of the alliance schools to learn about enroliment, and allow participants to
obtain general information about each of the schools. You can find a complete list of the schools
at OPM Alliance Schools.

When: Monday, May 8, 1-4 p.m.

Where: Headquarters Training Center
90 K Street, NE, 12th Floor, Washington, DC

— OR —
Teleconference/Adobe Connect session

Please register no later than May 1 by sending an email to educationfair@hg.dhs.gov and
indicate if you wish to attend in person or via teleconference/Adobe Connect.

You can find more information about the Department’s academic program offerings on the
Academic Programs page on Connect.




